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Giroux, Madeleine
From: Steve Leistner <S.Leistner@niagarapharmaceuticals.com>
Sent: April-22-16 2:40 PM
To: Giroux, Madeleine
Ce: ‘Judi Partridge’; Ronya Ripenburg
Subject: UHOPA-16-004 & ZAR-16-014
Hi

IN REGARDS TO THE APPLICATION FOR USE AS INDICATED. | want to make sure that if this use is approved, that no
parking signs are installed along the street directly in front of Niagara Pharmaceuticals Inc property on 60 Innovation
Drive. We have na issue with the use, other than we have already ( just lately) with cars parking on the street and our
shippers cannot get their trucks in and out of our driveway. This problem will be even worse in the winter when the
streets are not as wide { snow).

if | have to do anything more formal please let me know.
Sincerely

Steve Leistner, CEO

Giroux, Madeleine

From: Todd, Stirling <Stirling. Todd@halton.ca>
Sent: May-11-16 6:18 PM

To: Giroux, Madeleine

Subject: UHOPA-16-004 and ZAR-16-014

Ms. Giroux,

I am looking for information related to the above noted Planning Act applications and to add my name to
your notification list for all future Public Information Centres, Public Meetings and any meetings of City
Council or Committees of Council at which this application is being discussed or where there is the possibility
of a decision being made by the City.

In addition to the above request for notice, | would like to receive a copy of the applications forms and the
Planning Justification Report and Parking Study submitted by the applicant on this file. If they could be sent
electronically that would be perfect. In addition | would like to receive a list of all materials submitted by the
applicant in support of the applications. If the use is current operating illegally, | would like any information
you can provide related to the steps the City has taken to address this.

My client has similarly designated properties in the City and is very interested in securing similar permissions
for a range of commercial uses including the uses being sought in this application on their lands should City
Council decide to support these applications.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in securing these materials.
Regards,

Stirling Todd, MES MCIP RPP

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone an the Bell network.

Stirling Todd

Senior Planner
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